
From: susan moore   

Sent: 4 February 2018 14:59 

To: Michael Duck <michael.duck@fylde.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Whitmore Farm Caravan Park 

 

Hi Micky, 

Thankyou for your e-mail.  

Yes, you are correct in thinking that we wish to remove condition 25 and 26 of the site licence 

as well as points 5 and 6 in the first part of the licence.  I was getting confused with the ' 

variation of condition granted'. 

Thanks for that. 

Kind Regards 

Susan  

 
From: Michael Duck <michael.duck@fylde.gov.uk> 

Sent: 29 January 2018 15:37 

To: 'susan moore' 

Subject: RE: Whitmore Farm Caravan Park  

  

Hi Susan, 

  

Many thanks for your email, I enclose a copy of your current site licence. Looking at conditions 2 and 4 

these relate to distances and cleanliness of the sites. I believe that you are seeking to remove condition 

25 and 26 of the site licence as well as points 5 and 6 in the first part of the licence.  
Can you let me know whether this is the case. 

  

Many thanks  

Micky   

Michael Duck 

Senior EHO - Commercial Team 

Fylde Borough Council 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

From: susan moore   

Sent: 29 January 2018 10:03 

To: Michael Duck <michael.duck@fylde.gov.uk> 

Subject: Whitmore Farm Caravan Park 

  

Good Morning Mikey,  

thankyou for the site licence for the above.  

Could you please remove condition 2 and 4 of the licence to bring it in line with  the variation, 

to which it relates, which has  been granted. 

The application number for the variation is 17/0924. 

The Planning Permission is 78/0534 

  

Yours sincerely  

Susan Moore 
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